
HR extends condolences to the family of Nedzad Sasivarevic

The High Representative, Wolfgang Petritsch, extends his condolences to the families of Nedzad Sasivarevic,
Mustafa Abdurahmanovic and Fadil Arnautovic, who were killed in a car crash in northern Bosnia on Thursday
evening.

The High Representative also sends condolences to Mr Sasivarevic’s fellow parliamentarians in the House of
Representatives and his colleagues in the Party for Bosnia and Herzegovina.
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